
 

 
4 May 2016  
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians  
 

Parent Numeracy Workshop 
 
We have decided to hold a second Parent Numeracy Workshop on Monday 16 May from 5.30 – 
7.00pm. This Workshop will benefit parents as they will learn hands-on skills to assist their children at 
home with numeracy/mathematical problems and preparation for the Summer examinations.   There 
will be no charge for this Workshop.  
 
This Workshop is for St Andrew’s College parents/guardians only and places will be limited.    If you 
wish to attend, please return the slip below to reception (marked for my attention) or by email to 
jgillane@st-andrews.ie.  
 
Kind regards 
 

Julie Gillane  
Mathematics Teacher  
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Name of Child: __________________________________     Form: _____________ 
 
I/we wish to attend the Parent Numeracy Workshop which will be held on Monday 16 May from  
5.30 – 7.00pm. 
 
Number of parents/guardians who wish to attend:   one / two (please delete as applicable) 

 
Signed: ______________________________ Date: ______________ 
 
 
 

PLEASE RETURN TO MS J GILLANE (jgillane@st-andrews.ie) BY WEDNESDAY 11 MAY 2016  
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